
This proposed law is too large and nebulous in scope.  Anyone can claim any 
misgivings concerning anyone else, whether the complaint is valid or not.  This 
circumvents any "due process" and is totally beyond any reasonable, reliable 
credibility.  I am vehemently opposed to its passage.   

 

Most Respectfully, 

 

Paul Maidel 

Tualatin, Oregon  

 


